Appendix I of RNTPC
Paper No. A/YL-NSW/329A

From: So Man Fat |

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 12:21 PM
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Gary Tat Leung LAM/PLAND <gtllam@pland.gov.hk>; Alexander Weng Yip MAK/PLAND

<awymak@pland.gov.hio> jamesso@clp.com.; I

Subject: Departmental Comments for 5,16 Planning Application A/YL-NSW/329 (YL-210401)

Dear Town Planning Board,

We would address the comments from TD and to prepare the ecological assessment
report to AFCD

However, an extra time of assessment of the comments from TD and ecological impact
iS necessary to be prepared.

In order to smooth the progress of application, we would wish to postpone the planning
application by fwo months for preparation of the relevant information,

Best Reguards,
Manfred

rel: L



